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When I tell my kids “in a little 
while…” I create an expectation. 
I will be there soon or, we’ve 
almost arrived. Almost, a little 
while. Expectation. 

In a little while we will travel to Holland 
for a furlough. And we are looking 
forward to it. 

In a little while… we will board the plane. 
In a little while… we will attend the 
wedding of Mart-Jan’s youngest sister. 
In a little while… we will see our 
youngest nephews and nieces for the 
first time. 
In a little while… we hope to enjoy the 
cool wether in Holland. 
In a little while… we hope to meet a lot of  
you all. 
In a little while… we will eat delicious 
Gouda cheese and stroopwafel;-) 
In a little while… we will share about our 
life and work in different locations. 

In a little while… we will have a period of 
more rest. 
In a little while… we will meet friends 
who have lost dear ones over the last 
two years. 
In a little while… Amy will go to ‘real’ 
school for the first time. 
In a little while… the kids will play with 
their friends in Holland. 
In a little while… Talitha and I will have 
some more time together. 
In a little while… Joy will sell her first, self 
written book. 
In a little while… we will leave our friends 
in Cambodia for 3 months. 
In a little while… we will miss the kids 
who come to kids-club. God remains! 
In a little while… we will leave the Bible 
study in the capable hands of our 
Cambodian friends. Exciting. Cool! 
In a little while… we will only see Shalom 
Valley’s progress by photos. 
In a little while… we will say ‘bye’ to Eva. 

In a little while…  

We are looking forward to go. And at the 
same time we feel a bit strange to leave 
leave here behind for a little while. 

Please, pray with us for a good finishing 
and hand-over. Pray for the people who 
will stay here. Pray for a smooth journey 
and a good transition. Pray for health 
and valuable moments of connecting. 

And who knows, we might not see each 
other at all. All our plans might fail. “Deo-
volente” is what they say. Because who 
knows the plans of God? Who knows, 
Jesus might come back before that time. 
If so, we hope to meet you all in heaven. 
Who knows, what a celebration would 
that be! 

On the next page you will find a map of 
places where we hope to present. We 
might not see you there, but please join 
us in prayer. 

In a little while… See you later! 
Continue on page 2 >>>

In a little while…

This News is sent out about 4 times a year in order to inform you well about the things that 
are happening in our lives and enables you to pray with us. Feel free to forward this letter to 
others.

You can subscribe or unsubscribe via our website www.2followus.com On our website you 
will also find more information and our BLOG. If you have any questions please ask us!

http://www.2followus.com
http://www.2followus.com


Gemeente De Wegwijzer Almere 

19 August I 10:00h

De Bron Eindhoven 

23 September I 10:00h

De Ontmoeting 

26 August I 09:45h

Vergadering Rotterdam-Zuid 

9 September I 10:00h

Cornerstone Bible College 

24 & 25 September

Vergadering Delft 

16 September I 10:00h

Vergadering Oost-Souburg 

8 July I 10:00h 

De Wijngaard in Oost-Souburg 

5 August I 10:00h 

Vergadering ’s-Heer Arendskerke 

2 September I 10:00h

Arrival Schiphol: 2 July 

Departure Schiphol: 1 October

We assume that many 
of you live too far off 
to come to one of the 
presentations. 

If not - you’re most 
welcome! 
If so - please join us 
in prayer. 

Thank you very much!



HomeFront Team 

Contactperson: Erik Schot 

Tel:  0031-10-70 73 957 
@: erikschot@hotmail.com 

On www.2followus.com you can find more information about our Homefront Team and 
other people who are helping them so that you can stay connected to the work in 
Cambodja!

Practical information 
Our postadress in Holland: 

Mart-Jan en Talitha van der Maas 
Kriekenhofstraat 38 
4337 HA Middelburg 
Nederland 

Our postadress in Cambodia: 

Mart-Jan en Talitha van der Maas 
Postbox no. 2523, Phnom Penh 
Cambodia 

@: amvdmaas@me.com 
T:  (+855) 093 600 108 
W: www.2followus.com 

 

Financial support:

Alongsiders does not pay us a salary. 
We’re very grateful for those who want 
to support us financially. If you want to 
do so, then please use the Dutch bank 
details as stated below: 

Foundation: Nehemia (ANBI) 
Please note: Project church-work 
Cambodia 

IBAN: NL66 SNSB 0931 7011 39 
BIC: SNSBNL2A
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